
05 June 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian, RE: End of Year 11

First of all, we wanted to share how proud we have been of the year 11 students during this examination period. The vast

majority of students have been attending early morning and after school revision, completing their own revision at home

and showing a level of commitment and dedication which shows their maturity. Teachers have been working non-stop to

ensure that students are well prepared and we have heard incredibly positive things from students about their

examinations so far.

The final examination for the majority of students will be Friday 14th of June, except for those who do the food

qualification, whose final exam is on Wednesday 19th June. Students will not be required to attend school after their final

exam.

As we head towards the end of the exams there will be some times in which students will leave the academy early to

complete their own revision at home, for details please see below:

● Monday 10th June: All students arrive at 08:00 for preparation ahead of the maths exam and will leave the
academy at usual time.

● Tuesday 11th June: All students arrive at 08:00 for preparation ahead of their science exam. Combined Science
students will leave the academy at 11:50 to complete independent revision at home. Students who study Triple
Physics will remain in the academy until 12:50.

● Wednesday 12th June: All students arrive from 08:20. Combined Science students will leave the academy at 11:50
to complete independent revision at home. Students who study Triple Physics will remain in the academy until
12:50.

● Thursday 13th June: All students arrive from 08:20. All students will leave the academy at 12:50 to complete
independent revision at home.

● Friday 14th June: Students who study Geography will need to be in at 08:00 ahead of their Geography exam.
Students who do not study Geography do not need to attend school until 10:30. All students have a science exam
in the afternoon and will be allowed to leave once they have completed their exam.

Students studying food will also need to attend at the following times:
● Monday 17th June: Option A Students to attend 08:30 - 10:30, Option B Students 11:00 - 13:00.

● Tuesday 18th June: Option B Students to attend 08:30 - 10:30, Option A Students 11:00 - 13:00.

● Wednesday 19th June: All food students to attend from 08:00 for revision ahead of their exam.

We appreciate that students will want to sign shirts and say goodbye to everyone as part of the leaving assembly. Due to

the staggering of exams this isn’t possible on Friday 14th June, so we intend to have our leaving assembly and shirt signing

on Thursday 13th June before students leave the academy at 12:50. Shirts should not be signed on any other occasion,

students must have other non-signed shirts available to wear for the remaining exams otherwise this can impact on a

student’s ability to take part in these examinations.

As always, we thank you all for your support and please note that details about results day will be shared towards the end

of the academic year.

Yours sincerely,

Shaun Donald , Associate Vice Principal


